BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH

Dr. Sal Yannizzi, Pastor

March 30, 2020
Subject: Letter of recommendation

Dear Pastor,

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Dr. Paul McLaughlin. Paul has served on the staff of the Bible
Baptist Church for the past 8 years. We have served as co-laborers for the past seven years. Paul has been a
faithful, loyal, diligent assistant pastor to me. Recently the Lord has laid upon the heart of Brother McLaughlin
the desire to be a help to Pastors and Local churches. Paul has been in ministry for many years and I believe the

Lord has enabled our brother to be a great help to the body of Christ.

Paul is sound in his doctrine and he has a burden for lost souls and those struggling in the body of Christ. One
of the responsibilities of Brother McLaughlin was biblical counseling, Paul has often helped me help others in
the body of Christ and in our community. Paul continues to serve the Lord here at BBC, but he also desires to
be a help to other Churches. I am in full support of his desire and the Lords leading in this new ministry. I am
asking you to consider Brother McLaughlin in your missions’ budget. He is available for meetings on the Lords
day or in a midweek service. You may contact Paul through our Church office.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Senior Pastor, Bible Baptist Ch
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